
 
 

February 14, 2021 E-board Meeting at 12pm 

ALR Post 109  

Corona de Tucson 

 

Roll Call of Officers: 

President: Aaron Guritz - Present 

Vice President: Jill - Present 

Secretary – Stacey Goulet – Present 

 Sergeant at Arms: Bill Long– Present  

Corporal at Arms – Dean Moulis-Excused 

Treasurer: - Sherriff Bob-Present 

Road Captain Bert Hemperly: – Present  

Membership: April Moss - Present 

Chaplain: Michelle Chapman – Present 

Chaplain: April Moss -Present 

 

New Business 

 

We have a motorcycle trailer that Aaron & Ken have been repairing that will be stored at the post to be used by 

ALR 109. It will need to be registered. 

 

Someone complained to Ace that the riders are drinking too much alcohol and riding.  Aaron will address it 

with membership at the meeting. 

 

 

We will be combining the SAL & Rider meetings starting in March.  E-Board will meet at 11:30 and Riders 

meeting will be 1:30 – 2:30. 

 

Moffit asked for all the Posts to let him know who was open for the Trophy steal and their capacity. 

 

Next meeting March 14, 2021 

 

Old Business 

 

Circle S ride was well attended.  Thank you to April Moss for picking up Barry Acker. 

 

SAL meat raffle tickets are sold out. 

Chili cookoff was well attended. 

 

Jon Upchurch selling tickets for 40 & 8 fund raiser. 

 

Lynn Rigs memorial was a good turnout and the family really appreciated our presence. 

 

 

Guest -None 


